
 

ACT secretariat Phone (02) 6160 2616    Fax (02) 6293 7660 Email FedRedistribution-ACT@aec.gov.au 

 
Objection 66 

Eric W Frith 
1 page 

 

 

 



From: Eric Frith
To: FedRedistribution - ACT
Subject: Proposal to create a third seat for the ACT in the House of Representatives
Date: Friday, 4 May 2018 11:16:15 AM

Dear Electoral Commission Officers
 
I am writing in response to the proposals to created a third seat for the ACT in the House
of Representatives.
The current proposal divides both the Belconnen and Woden town centres and this does
not reflect the importance of town centres to the development of the community and
character of the ACT.
I support the Canberra Liberals’ submission which has clearly demonstrated that a third
seat could be accommodated without dividing any of our town centres.
 
Yours faithfully
Eric W Frith
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